
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    
    
    
    
    

2020 Holiday Ordering Guide 

 
Norman Brothers is happy to continue our annual Holiday 

Meal tradition for the 2020 Holiday Season! This year, 

there are a few changes, so please read the following tips 

and updates to ensure a smooth ordering and pickup 

process! 
 

 

Order Early 

 
Quantities are limited, so please be sure to place your orders early! We will 
have some limited supplies due to COVID-19, and while we will do our best 
to meet all requests, some things will be beyond our control. 
 

Cutoff Date 
 
The last day to place your order will be the Friday before Christmas, 
12/18/20.  Again, some supplies will be limited, so even though we will be 
taking orders, we cannot guarantee that an item will not have sold out. 

 

How Much to Order 
 
We usually recommend 1lb of turkey or ham per person for your holiday 
meal. You may want to increase that amount if you are planning on having 
leftovers!  Please call the store for any guidance and recommendations on 
how much food to order. 
 
 



 

 

Desserts 
 
Pies are not available for preordering, but you can pick up a pie anytime 
between Monday and Thursday and keep refrigerated.  We will have plenty 
of pies available during the week! 
 

Pick Up 
 
Norman Brothers is closed on Christmas Day, so all orders must be picked 
up on Thursday, 12/24, no earlier than 9AM and no later than 3PM.  
 

We will have staff on our front porch, monitoring store capacity and social 
distancing. We ask that you please be patient with our staff and with each 
other.   
 
NOTE:  Please remember all food will be picked up cold.  We will provide 
heating instructions along with your order, and those same instructions are 
posted on our website throughout the holiday season. 
 
Norman Brothers is committed to continuing to provide you all with fresh, 
delicious meals this holiday season! Please call the store if you have any 

questions. 305-274-9363 


